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 CGI Learning Center wishes everyone 
 the most enjoyable hot summer days!   

Along with CGI celebration to pay grateful respect to 
faculty members, CGI Learning Center with 
cooperation from CGI Administration Division 
organized an event to promote cultures and 
religious activities on April 4th. 
 
 
 

Cultural Project  
held on 12th Floor  
featuring the traditional ceremony that Thai 
people perform on Songkran Festival. The art of 
table setting to worship the Triple Gems, legends 
of Songkran in ASEAN, and Chinese proverb that 
encourages the social moral are included in the 
exhibition with books  
and multimedia display.  
Guests are served  
with cold herbal drinks. 
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 CGI published in international journals 

Since 2007, CGI publications have been accepted 
to publish in international journals with Impact 
Factor higher than 2.  The journals covered the 

Journal of Antimicrobial Chemotherapy, 
Phytochemistry, Tetrahedron, European Journal 

of Organic Chemistry, International Journal of 
Hygiene and Environmental Health, Journal of 

Antimicrobial Chemotherapy, Chemistry- A 
European Journal, Infection and Immunity, 

Proteomics, Food Chemistry.   
CGI research programs were conducted in 
cooperation with CRI - Chulabhorn Research 
Institute. Publications were searched in the 
following years and showed only articles in 
journals with Impact Factor higher than 2, 
and summarized as follows: 
 

 

 

 

2011 showed 17 articles and cited 9 times.   
2010 showed 28 articles and cited 54 times.  
2009 showed 21 articles and cited 30 times.   
2008 showed 15 articles and cited 40 times.  
2007 showed 14 articles and cited 41 times.  

 



 

 

PICTURES: ENGLISH CORNER 
New books for 2013 

OPAC searching for library books & Single search service 
Survey result in Brief 2013 

CGI Learning Center thanks all those who participated in our 
survey, and we have good news that as a result from your 
comments, actions have been taken. New additional self 
learning facilities have been acquired – 5 sets of wireless 
headphones are now available for clients to view DVD 
presentation. And, we are testing on the use of e-book 
readers to accompany reading our printed resources.  
Moreover, an OPAC search station has been provided for 
students to easily search for available books from CGI and 
CRI. Last but not least, CGI Learning Center promise to 
update ourselves with new IT trends in order to serve all 
clients from CGI and CRI the best we can. 
The survey was conducted online from February 19 to 
March 15, 2013. Questionnaire was distributed to CGI and 
CRI communities by announcing on CGI website, e-mails and 
CGI Learning Center Facebook. A number of respondents 
were expected at 50 and 53 returned. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CGI Learning Center 
Tel: 02-554 1900 ext.2145, 2147     Fax: 02 554 1993 
E-mail: learn@cgi.ac.th  
Homepage: http://www.cgi.ac.th/library  
Blog: CGI Learn's Info Desk http://cgilearn.wordpress.com 
Twitter: http://twitter.com/cgilearn 

  Fanpage: http://www.facebook.com/CgiLearningCenter 

Seminars and workshops 2013 
  

CGI Learning Center has  
successfully organized  
since last year, a seminar  
“EndNote Web and ISI database”  
on December 2012,  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 and “Britannica Online workshop” on November 5,   
 2012.  And, we began this year 2013 with a seminar 
 “Trends of marketing the information  
service via social media”  
on February 21, 2013.  
 

And, CGI Learning Center  
also arranged a small group tour to  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

“Buddhadasa Archives” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           on February 22, 2013. 
These activities set the target at CGI human resources 
to share and to be aware of the performance and 
duties of CGI Learning Center. CGI students and staff 
are most welcome to participate. We are happy to 
announce the coming event scheduled by the second 
quarter of 2013.  Library orientations will be arranged 
in May to introduce new students and all CGI Learning 
Center customers to familiarize with our new look of 
library book catalog. It offers more online services such 
as online self checking of borrowed items and 
renewals of overdue books via Facebook, etc. The 
Online databases searching workshops will take place 
in April and May for those who need to brush up with 
international reference databases. New tactics and so 
easily searching strategy to receive your full articles will 
be disclosed and shared.  


